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Dear Dan, 
 
36-52 Fortess Grove  NW5 2HB 
 
Thank you for your communication of 03/12/2019.  
 
I can confirm that London Underground/DLR assets will not be affected by your 
proposed pad foundation works at the above location. 
 
If you intend to carry out any additional works at the above location, please contact us 
for advice. 
 
However we do have cable ducts in the area. Should you or your client intend 
undertaking highway works at this location, please contact: 

NRSWA Enquiries 
Power Delivery 
LULHVpowerassets@tfl.gov.uk 
 
 
If I can be of further assistance, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  

Erica Ng  
Safeguarding Engineer (LU+DLR) 
TfL Engineering 
Email: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 

 

Your ref:   
Our ref: 24211-EN-07-031219 
 
 
Dan Watson 
d.watson@cogentbc.co.uk 
 
03 December 2019 
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